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[_%he Honorable Robert P. Griffin

Asoust 22, 1978, are enclosed.

nited States Senate
Washington, D.C. 20510

Uear Senator Griffin:

I 2m pleased to respond to your letter of August 14,

1978, requesting information and a status report on the

S

Midland Plant, Units 1 and 2, for cne of your constityents,

"Mrs. Robert Sobczak. Two copies of a report entitied,

"Status of the Midland Project, Units 1 and 2.* dates

inforration, please let ce know.

Sincerely,
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If you need any further
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